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Jenny McGinnis

From: Rob Seemann <robseemann@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2024 10:30 PM
To: Jenny McGinnis
Subject: Sensitive Lands Review and Major Modification, COOK PARK RIVER ACCESS

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jenny,  
 
I saw the sign announcing the Cook Park River Access public hearing. 
 
Do you know the answers to these questions: 
 
What would be the duration of the project? 
When would be the start and end dates? 
Would paddlers have river access during construction? 
 
I support this much-needed upgrade. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rob Seemann 
Tigard citizen and kayaker 
5036637525 
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